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AUG 2 5 1989

Precision Well. Perforating License No. 12-10906-01,

Corporation
. ATTN: Mr. Greg Buchanan
' Outer West Ninth Street-
P. O. Box 484-

' Nt; Carmel, IL. 62863
.

Gentlemen:

.This; refers to the routine safety inspection attempted by Mr. D. R. Gibbons
of this office on August 1,1989, of activities authorized by NRC Byproduct
Material License No.12-10906-01 and to the discussion of our findings with
you at the conclusion of the inspection.

,The inspector was informed that since the last inspection conducted.in
LAugust 1984 licensed activity had been conducted in Illinois under License
No. IL 12-10906-01. The inspector, also, confirmed that you had submitted a
Form NRC-314 Disposition of Licensed Material to the Region III Office on
July 19, 1989 requesting that the NRC License'be terminated.

The inspector left a Form NRC-241 and explained the requirement to submit the
form to the Region. IU Office prior to performing licensed activities in
non-Agreement States.

No violations'of NRC requirements were identified during this attempt to
inspect your licensed activities.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

C Section 1

cc: DCD/DCB (RIDS)

h
.R
*

-

$$?
o 828

.n
' @n , RHI RIIIo
oci Qpt;
$$ Gibbon /ib Srensa ski s

1 /
D gN

'

!

g ,
'

JEo7


